
Team Auchrannie hit the 
streets for 2023 Kilt Walk

Richard Small (Resort Director and ACT Trustee) said of the event, “I am immensely
proud of everyone in the team who chose to give up their time off to take
part in fundraising for the Auchrannie Charitable Trust. It is truly appreciated

by myself and the rest of the ACT trustees and committee members.”

3rd May 2023

A group of 14 Auchrannie team members were amongst 14,000 
participants who took part the 2023 Glasgow Kilt Walk in a bid to raise
funds for the Auchrannie Charitable Trust (The ACT).
Participants took part in either the 23-mile ‘Mighty Stride’ or the 14-mile
‘Big Stroll’ with everyone completing the walk in Balloch.
Kiltwalk is Scotland’s largest mass participation walking event with over
120,000 people taking part since 2016. The event is underwritten by the
Hunter Foundation, and supported by the Royal Bank of Scotland and
Arnold Clark.
Whilst the cash is still being counted, it is expected that the group will
have raised in excess of £3,000 to help fund the work of the ACT.

Picture: Team Auchrannie celebrate at the finish line


